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Docket No. 50-461

Mr. A. Bill Beach
Regional Administrator
Region III
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
801 Wrenville Road
Lisle, Illinois 60532-4351

Subject: Correction to Response to Notices of Violation Contained in
Inspection Report 50-461/96009-01

Dear Mr. Beach:

fn " Response to Notices of Violation Contained in Inspection Report 50-
461/96009 (IP letter U-602725, dated April 9,1997), a statement was made in
Attachment I that Illinois Power is currently in full compliance with regards to
restoration from bus outages per CPS 3509.01C001, " Division 1 NSPS Bus Outage I
Restoration Checklist." As noted in NRC Notice of Violation 50-461/97019-03, the

!
procedure had not yet been revised at the time of that submittal. Subsequently, the
revised CPS procedure 3509.01C001 was issued for use on October 30,1997. Illinois )

Power's response to Notice of Violation 50-461/97019-03 committed to correcting the
response to NOV 50-461/96009-01. This letter satisfies that commitment.
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Ifyou have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Joe V. Sipek'
Director - Licensing at (217) 935-8881 extension 3405.
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Sincerely yours,
'

v N< +
_

Gi .

Walter G. MacFarland, IV
Senior Vice President and
ChiefNuclear Oflicer
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